
Teen C.A.R.E Corps 2024
Location: Caribbean Nazarene College, Trinidad and Tobago
Dates: June 2024
Cost: $1400

Looking for a mission opportunity this next summer? If you are a high school student, look no further. Next summer we have the opportunity to serve at the Caribbean Nazarene College in Trinidad and Tobago.  We will be working on the college campus to help with general upkeep of their facilities. Along with working on the campus you will have the chance to experience many ministries that the college is involved in!

Please have applications sent to Rev. Michael Elliott no later than October 1, 2023. This gives us time to review applications and set up interviews for some time during the fall. 

 There will be at least two in person meetings in the spring. The date and location are TBA.

Be praying if you should be a member of this group serving in Trinidad. Is God calling YOU????

Please give the recommendation form to your Pastor (or youth Pastor) with a stamped envelope addressed made out to Rev. Michael Elliott (address is below). This needs to be a non-family member. This needs to be postmarked by October 1 as well.

Rev. Michael Elliott
1071 Wildwood Loop NW
Corydon, IN 47112
812-789-3758

Teen C.A.R.E Corps Director
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